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NOTICE OF DISCONTINUANCE 
 

BioConnect Enterprise Support for 4.8 and 4.9 

As part of continued efforts to streamline our software support and provide the best experience 
for our customers, BioConnect, will be ending all support for BioConnect Enterprise Software 
Version 4.8 and 4.9 from May 31st, 2023. Note that all BioConnect Enterprise versions 4.7  and 
older had already been discontinued. All customers on BCE versions 4.9 and older are requested 
to upgrade to higher versions.  
 
Please check for our end of support notices at https://support.bioconnect.com/s/  
 
We thank our partners and customers for their support and understanding. For further 
clarifications or questions, please reach out to your account manager or our customer support. 
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